
May 15, 1961 
 
Board met to go over roads. 

 
The roads were found in very good shape as it was a good spring. 
 
It was decided not to do any grading and very little graveling, only a little patch work.  

 
All bills were audited and ordered paid. 
 
All members present. 

 
S.O Steen clerk 


